
 

Dear Applicant 

It is a privilege to introduce myself as the Acting Principal of Fullhurst Community 

College and to thank you for expressing an interest in working at our school.  

To be part of Fullhurst Community College is to transform lives. We are proud to serve 

a diverse community of over 1000 students, aged 11-16 years, on our large site in 

south west Leicester and are oversubscribed each year. As the first school in 

Leicester to be rebuilt under the ‘Building Schools for the Future’ programme, 

Fullhurst provides an exceptional environment in which to learn and work.  

Students follow personalised pathways for learning which meet their individual needs. 

Our curriculum is broad and varied enabling each student to thrive. We also offer an 

extensive range of extra-curricular activities including sport, music, art and languages. 

We want our students to be excited by their learning in the classroom and beyond, 

committed to achieving their very best and confident about their futures. In 2016, our 

Progress 8 measure was +0.48, the highest in Leicester and provisionally in 2017 it is 

+0.62. This score is exceptional; demonstrating the strength of our curriculum and that 

all groups of Fullhurst students achieve beyond national targets.  

We believe that resilience is key to our young people exceeding their potential and 

passionately instil a positive ‘I can do’ outlook. We are extremely proud of our student 

progress and achievement which continues to increase year on year. In 2012, Ofsted 

graded Fullhurst ‘good’ in all categories and in 2013 a HMI subject inspection of 

mathematics graded all areas ‘good’ again. Challenge Partner reviews, most recently 

in 2015, suggest the school has many outstanding features.  

Your involvement in our journey to outstanding cannot be underestimated. You will 

have ample opportunity to share in and enhance our current good practice. The 

potential for your own professional development is outstanding and we provide 

excellent support for new staff.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0116 282 

4326 or via email recruitment@fullhurst.leicester.sch.uk  

I look forward to receiving your application and accompanying letter, explaining why 

you are a suitable applicant for the position.  

Yours sincerely 

 

S Piggot  

Acting Principal 
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